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Dear Prayer and Share Partners, 

For a number of years now I have had the joy and privilege of serving here in Pharr, Texas, with World 
Radio Network/Inspiracom. 

One of our ministries, Academia Cristiana del Aire, continues to reach more students in many parts of 
the world with our Spanish Bible correspondence courses.  Although this program was not developed as 
a prison ministry it has been made available to prisoners, and many of them have come to know the Lord 
and their lives have been transformed through studying God’s Word with our courses.  Because they 
have no funds to pay for the courses there is no charge for the prisoners to take the courses.  Your 
generous donations make it possible for them to study. 

Here is a bit of a translated letter from a prisoner in California.   About a year and a half ago I received 

information about the Christian Academy of the Air that offered accredited Bible courses by 

correspondence without cost to those deprived of their liberty. I enrolled and have been studying your 

courses for more than a year, and they have helped me greatly in my walk with Christ.  All of this has 

been possible thanks to the good-hearted people like you.  

Our first and largest radio station, KVMV - 96.9, began broadcasting from here in Pharr in 1972.  Their 
1200 ft tower is located about 30 miles east of our headquarters.  Being so close to the gulf the salt air 
has caused it to deteriorate greatly through the years and it has to be replaced.  Please help us pray for 
the funding needed for this major project.  If God impresses you to have a financial part in this project it 
will be greatly appreciated, and you will have a part in continuing to get the Good News out to countless 
souls over the air waves. 

                  
     From my early 20’s          ..  and on                     ..  and on                      ..  and    ??   87?   ..  and on  …  
     Ps. 90:9b tells us “…we spend our years as a tale that is told”.   Then after all has come to pass, as in   
     V.10, the last part of the verse has not happened yet, so I know the best is still yet to come! 

Your continued faithful prayers, words of encouragement and generous support have been a great 
blessing to me through many years, in many places, and in numerous types of ministry.       

May God continue to bless you richly as you serve Him where you are.       
With love and prayer, looking forward to what He has for us in the future. 

Florence Tingle 

P.S.  For a bit more information about Inspiracom, and Florence, go to  https://youtu.be/pacKK3okdRs  

for a short video and comments posted by our IT department.                            

https://youtu.be/pacKK3okdRs

